
 

Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service 

Operational Report for Westbury Fire Station 
1st June to 14th July 2016.

During this period the crew was mobilised 23 
times. 

Four fires, including the large incident in Brook 
Lane; this resulted in an attendance of 6 fire 
engines and numerous support appliances.

The rest of the calls were either false alarms of 
minor in nature.

Andy Green 
Station Manager


